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Resurfacing Project Set in Sabetha 
(KNZA)--A resurfacing project is set on Main Street in Sabetha.

Bettis Asphalt, of Topeka, will be resurfacing Main Street from Old Highway 75 to 14th Street.

Bettis will begin the resurfacing portion of the project on Thursday and working into Friday.

During the “ laying” of the asphalt there will be limited use of Main Street between Old Highway 75
and 14th Street.

Assistant City Administrator Bill Shroyer says employees with city of  Sabetha and Bettis Asphalt
will be working with citizens and businesses on Main Street to make this portion of the project as
smooth as possible.  

The city apologizes for the inconvenience.   
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